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Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information made under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 in relation to Paediatric usage of Buccolam. 
 
You asked: 
1. What number of Buccolam syringes were administered to paediatric 

patients for the purposes of sedation pre procedures over the last 12 
months of data you hold (please provide details of what this date range is). 

2. What number of Buccolam syringes were administered to paediatric 
patients for the purposes of treating epilepsy over the last 12 months of 
data you hold (please provide details of what this date range is). 

3. If a specific purpose is not discernible please could I request the number of 
syringes administered to all paediatric patients.  

4. If the number of syringes is not possible but the number of paediatric 
patients that received Buccolam is, then again this information would also 
be gratefully received. 

 
Trust response: 
1. Unable to answer this question. 
2. Unable to answer this question. 
3. for the financial year 2020-2021. Total number of syringes of all strength:  
125 
4. unable to answer this question. 
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